Mickelson Anastasia

From: Michele Barney <mickibarney@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 4:32 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: SB 412

I urge you to vote no on SB 412. The Port of Portland should follow existing environmental laws and not be
allowed to dump contaminated waste in upland landfills. No special exemptions!

Sincerely,

Michele Barney



